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Miranda N. McKinnon

Subject: Rezoning request/Seaglade Subdivision/Fort Morgan

 
‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐ Original message ‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐ 
From: mac_deidra <mac_deidra@bellsouth.net>  
Date: 3/12/19 5:01 PM (GMT‐06:00)  
To: Vince Jackson <VJACKSON@baldwincountyal.gov>  
Subject: <EXTERNAL> Rezoning request/Seaglade Subdivision/Fort Morgan  
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Jackson: 
 
We sent this email to Commissioners Gruber, Ball, Underwood and Davis. We request that you include it in the 
above named file. 
 
Thank you, 
Mack & Deidra Bell 
 
Dear Honorable Commissioner: 
We have been informed that a request to rezone acreage between Pontoon Lane and Triple Tail is up for 
consideration. This will be 27 track homes built on natural marsh/wetlands where the protected Alabama beach 
mouse lives! We are on the adjacent block and already have to deal with the mega duplexes allowed in the 
area. These duplexes allowing 50+ inhabitants have found us calling the Baldwin Co. Sheriff Dept on 
numerous occasions when roads were blocked and emergency vehicles could not pass.  
We have been homeowners here for 20 years and this area CANNOT support this type of density. PLEASE 
VOTE AGAINST this rezoning!! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mack & Deidra Bell 
3437 Ponce de Leon Ct 
Gulf Shores 
 
 
 


